
 

 

 

Welcome to the 2025 Texas East State Girls Softball Tournament 

Hosted by District 36 

The Diamonds at Daily – Rosenberg, Texas 

July 11–15, 2025 

 

Dear Coaches, Players, and Families, 

 

We are thrilled to welcome you to the 2025 Texas East State Girls Softball 

Tournament for the 8-9-10, 9-10-11, Majors, Juniors, and Seniors divisions. The 

tournament will take place July 11–15 at The Diamonds at Daily in Rosenberg, 

Texas. District 36 is proud to serve as your host and is committed to delivering a 

positive and memorable experience for all involved. 

 
Venue Information 
The Diamonds at Daily 

1903 Daily Road 

Rosenberg, TX 77471 

 
Opening Day Agenda – Friday, July 11, 2025 

 1:00–2:00 PM – Affidavit Meeting 

 2:00–3:00 PM – Managers & Coaches Meeting 

 3:45–4:45 PM – Opening Ceremonies (Field 4) 

o Teams will line up by division: 10s, 11s, Majors, Juniors, and Seniors 

 
What to Bring 

 One dozen softballs 

 Affidavit book 

 District and sectional banners 

 
Roster & Team Photo Submission 
Please email your roster and team photo to: 

Ryan Dunsmore – ryan.dunsmore@gmail.com 

Deadline: Saturday, July 6, 2025 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking Information 
 Individual Occupancy Vehicles: $12 per day 

 Multi-Occupancy Vehicles (3 or more passengers): $24 per day 

Parking fees support field maintenance and tournament operations. 

 
Park Rules & Guidelines 
To help create a respectful and enjoyable environment, please observe the 

following: 

 No outside coolers or food (team coolers only) 

 No pets allowed 

 No artificial noisemakers or music from the stands (score table only) 

 Tents and umbrellas are permitted in designated areas only; do not block 

walkways or views 

 No alcohol or tobacco products 

 Please keep the park clean and use trash receptacles 

 No music   ( no walk up music or warm up music will be allowed) 

 The park is CASHLESS..  Plan accordingly.     

 
Tournament Contacts 
Charlie Swanson – 281-633-1321 

Laurie Cook – 281-642-1319 

 
We look forward to a week of great games, sportsmanship, and unforgettable 

memories. Best of luck to all teams, and thank you for being part of this year’s 

Texas East State Tournament! 

Sincerely, 

Bobby Zepeda 
District 36 Administrator 
 


